
 

3 January 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We hope that you've all enjoyed a relaxing break; we are looking forward to welcoming 
students back to school on Monday 6 January. School starts at the later time of 10:30am 
on Monday, an email has also been sent to your young person to remind them of this. 
 
Also look out for a Data Collection Sheet that your young person will be bringing home 
for you to check early this week. Please sign and return the sheet, even if no changes are 
required, so we know it has been checked. It is a requirement that we check contact 
details for each student annually, so please do take a minute to do this. Your young 
person should bring back the signed form and give it to their tutor. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 


